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APPEAL NOTICE 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Isleton City Council will review an appeal 
concerning the following matters at their August 13th meeting: 
 
1. CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT UP 01-19 for a short-term vacation rental at 705 

Joseph Place in an existing residential structure. 
 
2. CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT UP 02-19 for a short-term vacation rental at 707 

Joseph in an existing residential structure. 
 
These Conditional Use Permits were denied at the June 25th Public Hearing. They have 
filed an appeal which will be reviewed by City Council on Tuesday, August 13th, 2019.  
 
All interested persons are invited to present testimony on the matter at the meeting, 
and/or submit written comments prior to the meeting. Submit any written comments to 
the Deputy City Clerk, City of Isleton, 101 Second St., Isleton, CA 95641 or by e-mail at 
Yvonne.zepeda@cityofisleton.com.  
 
In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you require special 
accommodations in order for you to attend or participate in this public meeting process, 
please contact the City Clerk at (916) 777-7770 or by e-mail at 
Yvonne.zepeda@cityofisleton.com in advance of the public hearing so that we may make 
every reasonable effort to accommodate you. 
 
 
By: James Gates, Assistant Planner 
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